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   News from the Federation – 21st June 2024 

Dates and Events 
 
Term Dates 
https://www.trumpingtonfedera
tion.co.uk/page/?title=Term+Dat
es&pid=1442 
 
Wednesday 26th June, 6pm 
New Reception Parent Meeting 
 
Saturday 29th June, 11.30am 
PTA Summer Fayre 
 
Monday 1st July 
Transition Day (Y6 at secondary 
schools) 
 
Wednesday 3rd July 
Reception Sporty Fun 
 
Wednesday 3rd July 
Year 5/6 Performance (pm) 
 
Thursday 4th July 
Years 5/6 Performance (evening) 
 
Monday 8th to Wednesday 10th 
July 
Year 6 Residential 
 
Wednesday 10th July 
Nursery Sporty Fun 
 
Wednesday 17th July 
Year 6 Disco (pm) 
 
Friday 19th July 
Year 6 Leavers Assembly 
 
Friday 19th July 

Last day of term 

Instagram 

 

It has been a week with lots of different events this week: Year 1 have had a day in 
Cambridge on their boat trip, Year 2 have been to Mountfitchet Castle and Years 1-6 all 
took part in Sports Day. Thanks for all adults who have come along and supported these 
events! 
 
Year 1 Boat Trip 
This week, Year 1 had a fantastic time in the sun enjoying their boat trip along the Cam as 
part of their topic all about Cambridge. The children met some of the local swans and 
spotted some of the features of Cambridge that they have been learning about in class. 
Many thanks to the staff and adults who helped this trip to take place. 
 

   
 
Summer Fair 

We are looking forward to the return to this popular annual 
event but do need your help with this! If you would be able 
to volunteer, please sign up here: volunteersignup.org/HJ437 
 
We would also be grateful for any cake donations for the stall 
– if these could either be sent to the office on Friday 28th or 
brought directly to the fair on the 29th June. 
Raffle prizes would also be gratefully received, donated at any 
time before the event. Many thanks for your support. 

 
 
Year 2 Mountfitchet Castle Trip 
Year 2 visited Mountfitchet Castle on Wednesday. During the day, the children got to visit 
the different parts of a castle to go alongside their in-class work as well as feed some of the 
friendly local goats, try on some of the armour and even find themselves in the stocks! 
 

   
 

Uniform 
Please can we remind 
parents that fake nails are 
not appropriate for children 
to be wearing at school. 
These are both a distraction 
and can be a health and 
safety concern. Thanks for 
your support with this. 

Staffing next year 

 

With Mrs Clayton-Smith’s twins well on the way, she will be going on maternity leave at the end 
of this academic year. We are very pleased to be able to share that Miss Hignett, currently Year 6 
teacher, will be stepping into her shoes and will be Assistant Headteacher at Trumpington 
Meadows next year. Miss Hignett is getting married over the summer, so will be returning to us 
in September as Mrs Crush. 
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